
From: Mee, Charles 
Sent: 4/12/2013 1:52:44 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Thalman, Jon Eric (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JETg); Dasso, 
Kevin (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KXD4); Yeung, 
Manho (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MXY6) 

Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Another Chinese group would like to visit PG&E 

Dear PG&E Folks: 

A Chinese delegation from China Power International (CPI) would also like to visit PG&E. 
Would like to know if you can accommodate their visit. 

The delegation consists of 13 members headed by CEO of the CPI — Xiaolin Li, who is the 
daughter of the previous Chinese Premier Peng Li. 

CPI is one of the five big power generation companies in China. While they are mainly 
interested in renewable generations, they also want to know more about PG&E's transmission 
and distribution in general. 

If it is possible, they'd like to visit PG&E on April 15 in the morning. They are proposing that 
the length of meeting to be 1-2 hours. 

I am sorry that I couldn't email this request to you sooner. I just got the information a while 
ago. 

Thank you very much for your accommodation in the past! 
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Charles Mee, P.E. — Electrical 

Senior Utilities Engineer (Specialist) 

Division of Ratepayer Advocates 

California Public Utilities Commission 

cfaarles.raee@, cpuc.ca.gov 

415-703-1147 
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